
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

NOTICE 
 

 
CANCELLATION OF MEETING  

 
 

The San Mateo County Parks and Recreation Commission’s  
regularly scheduled meeting of April 4, 2013 is canceled. 

 
 
 

NEXT MEETING  
 

The San Mateo County Parks and Recreation Commission’s  
next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on  

Thursday, June 6, 2013 at 4 p.m. in the Board of Supervisors’ Chambers 
located at 400 County Center, Redwood City 

.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Brenda Bennett 
Executive Secretary 

(650) 599-1393 
bbennett@smcgov.org 
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